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Clean First Round of Water Quality Results for North Upper Truckee 

South Lake Tahoe, CA (November 18, 2020) – The North Upper Truckee and Chiapa neighborhood are 

currently under a boil water advisory. The South Tahoe Public Utility District collected 30 water samples 

within the affected area on the evening of Tuesday, November 17, 2020. The tests for chlorine residuals 

came back normal (ranging from 0.4 to 0.8 parts per million) and no coliform bacteria was detected in 

any of the samples. Another 30 water samples were collected on the evening of Wednesday, November 

18. If after 24 hours the tests have similar results, the boil water advisory will be lifted.  
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